
Atlanta CF Family Advisory Council NACFC 2014 Event 

As the Atlanta CF Family Advisory Council planned months in advance with the CF Foundation for the 
NACFC 2014 Family Advisory Track luncheon we as a council came up with different ways to network 
with other caregivers and care teams and to also share some of our accomplishments. We wore 
matching t-shirts with our name and logo on them so we would be easier to spot especially for those 
interested in speaking to us as they could easily seek us out. The t-shirts also helped with team 
camaraderie. We had a table set up in the foyer area with many of our accomplishments and resource 
items to take away and a place to introduce ourselves and talk with attendees. We also handed out 
business cards. In addition we decorated the lunch tables with educational handouts and cookbook that 
we had developed and provided a small pocket pill case for attendees to take away. 

 


